
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

April 2024 

  

Welcome to The Vale’s April Newsletter, we 

hope you enjoy! 

 

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



What we got up to this month 

We celebrated  Ginger, Sarah ,Rustys and hazel’s birthdays 

    

   

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU ALL  

 



We made a start on the garden when we                           

had a nice dry day….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Other things we got up to…. 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Peter Kneebone sang for us……. 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



We have made a promising start to the garden so a 

big thankyou to the families and friends that have 

donated items and their spare time to us it is much 

appreciated. 

A big thankyou to everyone that donated or  

purchased raffle tickets for the easter hamper. 

This month our SHCA Anju is returning to India to 

get married so we would like to all wish her all the 

best and congratulatons on your big day. 

Also this month we welcome our new Head of care 

Lindsay. 

               

                       

 

 

 



Employee of the month…. 

Sally  

 

 

 

 

 

       

Sally has been with us at The Vale for many years as a night 

carer more recently senior hca. Sally is always the first person 

to offer help and always goes above and beyond for our 

residents with helping for fundraising and donations. 

Thankyou Sally for your enthusiasm and continued support at 

The Vale. 



The lucky winner of our Easter hamper was 

Jacqui and Nikki daughters of our lovely Edna.  

Thank you for your continued support 

CONGRATUALATIONS 
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Tel: 01622 762332 Fax: 01622 751153 

Email: caz@charinghealth.co.uk 
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